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Bryant, Shellie

From: Jasmin Parker <civics@nutana.ca>
Sent: December 16, 2019 9:53 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Monday, December 16, 2019 - 09:53 

Submitted by anonymous user: 204.83.215.122 

Submitted values are: 

Date Monday, December 16, 2019  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Jasmin  
Last Name Parker  
Email civics@nutana.ca  
Address  11th Street East  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Nutana Community Association  
Subject 9th Street Directional Closure Trial Project Follow-Up [File No. CK 6320-1]  
Meeting (if known) City Council  
Comments  
The Nutana Community Association supports the proposed 9th street closure on the basis of safety and 
livability. The recent pilot gave the city the metrics needed to understand the significance of the "short cutting" 
issue on 9th Street. There was a significant reduction in road traffic on the adjacent neighbourhood streets as 
well. Creating a permanent closure in this area adheres to best practices of traffic management, addresses the 
legitimate safety concerns of residents in the area, and takes into consideration the abundance of statistics 
amassed by the city's research over the last year in and around the area.  
Attachments  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/353467 




